
DART Community Support Meeting Minutes, 08-14-19 

The Community Support Subteam has taken branding ownership of the Power BI User Group meetings 

and will be responsible for meeting planning, along with Norman IT.  

The third Power BI User Group meeting was held on OU’s Norman Campus, in 4PP Room 3065. 

Attendees were both in person and via Zoom. IT’s J.E.B. Sheriff presented a demo of Power BI 

capabilities. 


